
 

 

 
         Date: 2 Mar 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Community, 

Who is up for a party with your school buddies, networking and building friendships within our 
school community? we didn’t have a chance to do so for the last three years and what a celebration 
it can be! 

Are you IN? Please show your interest and sign up here! You Have to register if you want to attend 
the Fun Day  

This is open to students, siblings, parents, alumni and all caregivers. 

We are not selling tickets but we will have to track the attendance and welcome you at the entrance. 
We also need to prepare to accommodate numbers and arrange things accordingly before the day. 
Please submit your replies BEFORE MARCH 4th. 

  

Things we plan for you to ENJOY: 

• Food - as usual we are inviting you all to share the food you love - please feel free to 

donate and let us know what you plan to bring - please sign here. Your generosity will 

be highly appreciated by all members! 

• Music - we will be having a DJ!!! Yes, all there for the good party - dancing, singing 

and sharing pure joy. So make sure you put your dancing shoes on  

• Performances - we want YOUR KIDS and maybe even YOU to show off your talent 

and perform in front of our school community. It’s a great exposure and experience 

for your kids - please sign here - registration will be closed by March 7th, so please 

register your child /yourself if you want to perform NOW. 

• Used Book Stall - it’s always a winner and we are collecting the books this week (any 

gently used or new ones - please send them to us at your earliest convenience or bring 

on Friday 3 March for Book Character Day). 

• Games Stalls - organised by teachers and Student Council - kids always LOVE them! 

• “Find my Poster” activity - kids are preparing posters and they will take parents and 

friends for a fun tour to find their poster somewhere at school premises. 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiaThvdHozcXBaTWhtai03UnFucU56eVVLOXdBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9mb3Jtc1xcXC9kXFxcL2VcXFwvMUZBSXBRTFNkRzVzUjZ4ODgxWlllVGNpaEdVZ0pRR0hzWWh4UHppZ2FhSlZoZGRhWmlEbUxfVlFcXFwvdmlld2Zvcm0_aGw9ZW5cIixcImlkXCI6XCJlZTdhZjQzNzMzN2U0ZTdkYWY4ZWM2MGU1NGEyNjBhMVwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjZjN2Q4YmFhZmQ4ZDQzNmNlZDU5Yjc3ZmFkMWI4MzQyMDc0YjNhMzZcIl19In0
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiV1dPVWwzcWNsdkVJYXA4SC1PSWdIMUEyRXVNIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9mb3Jtc1xcXC9kXFxcL2VcXFwvMUZBSXBRTFNkc29NVkNpbnhXTVd1cm05Z3R1QlFwYzFvQklCbVdhS0J6SzMtcWt0Y2hzVmxwdXdcXFwvdmlld2Zvcm0_aGw9ZW5cIixcImlkXCI6XCJlZTdhZjQzNzMzN2U0ZTdkYWY4ZWM2MGU1NGEyNjBhMVwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcImFjMzQ3ZWY4ZDU2MTA5Y2ZkNjA0MTI3YjM0YWQzZGE4ZWY3YTJhM2FcIl19In0
https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiTEtobGRieWdiRzNyQUlJeE9Od1V6SnZPNVZrIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9mb3Jtc1xcXC9kXFxcL2VcXFwvMUZBSXBRTFNjdFY1Q0tUb0xWT2VoVjc0RGt3Z3hvdTFoTFFwSUNYR2VRU1RvWHd6TngzWi1LbWdcXFwvdmlld2Zvcm0_aGw9ZW5cIixcImlkXCI6XCJlZTdhZjQzNzMzN2U0ZTdkYWY4ZWM2MGU1NGEyNjBhMVwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcImYwOWU1ODQ5YmRlNWQwN2M4ZjFlZDgxNmZlYmE2OTVlN2YzN2Q4NjdcIl19In0


 

 

•  PTA items for sale- These will be available at greatly discounted prices including 

umbrellas, notebooks, school bags, KJS Teddy Bears (each in its own gift bag) and 

more! 

We are looking forward to connecting with everyone - for you all to come and enjoy a wonderful 
time right on the school site, meet a lot of your kids' school peers and other parents - make new 
friends, see the teachers and staff - let’s make this event memorable for us and especially our kids! 

Moreover It’s a party where we don’t have to wear masks - what a dream! 

  

SOS: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED. 

In order to make this FUN DAY a success for all of you to enjoy - we HAVE TO HAVE VOLUNTEERS.  

PTA is a purely volunteer based association and any events can only be done with your support and 
help. So please PLEASE kindly try to give us a hand and give us at least an hour on the day to assist 
with any of the activities - please be so kind and register here by MARCH 4th - let us know if you / 
your partner can help and what time suits you better, so that we could plan accordingly. Besides, we 
need to have team leaders to be in charge of a particular section - if you think you can be more 
involved , please let us know. 

If we don’t have enough volunteers by March 4th we won’t be able to run the Fun Day, 
unfortunately. So please, PLEASE give us a hand and let’s make this Fun Day unforgettable! 

THANK YOU. 

  

Sincerely Yours, 

Anna Rayton 

PTA Chair 

  

PS: Fun Day is on 18 March from 10:00 am till 2:00 pm 

Please note it is not a School Fair as it used to be. The whole purpose of this Fun Day is for us all to 
finally meet in a casual atmosphere, enjoy games and activities, share food, listen to music and have 
a good time being again at school all together! 

We plan a big fair as usual for early next school year. 

https://mandrillapp.com/track/click/31051876/docs.google.com?p=eyJzIjoiaThvdHozcXBaTWhtai03UnFucU56eVVLOXdBIiwidiI6MSwicCI6IntcInVcIjozMTA1MTg3NixcInZcIjoxLFwidXJsXCI6XCJodHRwczpcXFwvXFxcL2RvY3MuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbVxcXC9mb3Jtc1xcXC9kXFxcL2VcXFwvMUZBSXBRTFNkRzVzUjZ4ODgxWlllVGNpaEdVZ0pRR0hzWWh4UHppZ2FhSlZoZGRhWmlEbUxfVlFcXFwvdmlld2Zvcm0_aGw9ZW5cIixcImlkXCI6XCJlZTdhZjQzNzMzN2U0ZTdkYWY4ZWM2MGU1NGEyNjBhMVwiLFwidXJsX2lkc1wiOltcIjZjN2Q4YmFhZmQ4ZDQzNmNlZDU5Yjc3ZmFkMWI4MzQyMDc0YjNhMzZcIl19In0

